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  THE PIRATE POST 

Palencia Elementary School 

     THE CAPTAIN’s Log       

Ms. Catherine Goodrich, Principal 

Ms. Theresa Cooper, Assistant Principal 

December 17, 2024 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

 

Friday, December 20: 

One hour early dismissal 

2nd quarter ends 

 

December 23-January 2: 

Winter Break 

Student/Teacher Holiday 

 

Friday, January 3: 

Teacher Planning Day 

Student Holiday 

 

Monday, January 6th: 

Classes resume 

 

Wednesday, January 8: 

PTO Meeting 

Cafeteria @ 8:40am 

 

Monday, January 13: 

SAC Meeting 

Media Center @ 4:00pm 

 

Monday, January 20: 

MLK Jr Day - Student/Teacher 

Holiday  

 

 

Happy Holidays, PES families! 

 

This is a busy time of year, so I will be succinct with my message this month.   

• As the holiday excitement builds at home, we see our little ones bringing extra energy 
and joy into our school. The teachers and I absolutely LOVE their enthusiasm and the 
wonder that childhood brings. It truly brightens our days.   

        However, I’m sure you will agree that this time of year can also be quite exhausting                              
for everyone. As we approach the last week before the break, we kindly ask you to show 
your child’s teacher a little extra grace and appreciation. Your support means the world to 
us and helps us continue to provide the best care and education for 
your children. 

 

• The 2nd nine weeks grading period ends on Friday, December 20th. There will still be 
some testing happening this last week before break. Attendance is important. 

 

• On Friday, December 20th students will be released one hour early at 1:45 PM. 

 

• THANK YOU! We have had so many of you volunteer to help with class celebrations 
and activities these past few weeks. We remain so grateful for the home-school con-
nection. 

 

• VOTE for our tree and help our school win $1,000! https://
www.staugustinelights.com/holiday-tree-contest/ You can vote each day now through 
December 18th. 

 

I wish you a memorable holiday and look forward to welcoming everyone back in 2025!  

 

Respectfully, 

Catherine Goodrich 

Principal 

Palencia Elementary School 

(904) 547-4010 

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.staugustinelights.com%2Fholiday-tree-contest%2F&data=05%7C02%7CSilvia.BorraInGalli%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C67b49731bf1f4216eb5c08dd1baef860%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638697
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.staugustinelights.com%2Fholiday-tree-contest%2F&data=05%7C02%7CSilvia.BorraInGalli%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C67b49731bf1f4216eb5c08dd1baef860%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638697
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Physical education gives our students a wonderful opportunity to learn through movement. All 

PES Pirates get to participate in developmentally appropriate centers and games that reinforce 

skills and character development. We have already worked on moving concepts and safety, 

throwing with perfect technique, catching, offense vs defense, and fitness. At the new year we 

will introduce chase, flee, and dodge games, and nutrition. 

 We appreciate your continued support in sending your children to school in athletic shoes only, 

especially on their PE resource days. Safety remains our school’s number one priority. We’d also 

like to give a shout out to Coach Brinley, who worked with us in October. She was a fabulous ad-

dition to the coaching team! 

Attention 5th Grade families! The date for this year’s Saint John’s County School District Charac-

ter Cup has been set. If your 5th grader is interested in being part of our team to represent Palen-

cia Elementary School and compete at Tocoi High School on Wednesday, March 26th, be on the 

look out for information in the new year. We will be fielding a team of five boys and five girls to 

compete in a variety of events among 5th graders from all SJCSD schools. It is such a fun competi-

tion, and we look forward to sharing more once we are updated by the District organizers. 

Happy Holidays, 

Coach Brougham and Coach McMahon 
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k.jesseniamatos@gmail.com         Pirates Need to Know… 

SJCSD Website 

https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us 

PES Website 

http://www-pes.stjohns.k12.fl.us 

PES PTO Website 

http://palenciapiratespto.com 

PES Attendance Policy 

https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/student/

attendance/ 

PES Attendance Form  

https://surveys.stjohns.k12.fl.us/

https://eschool.stjohns.k12.fl.us/eSchoolPLUS/Student/Registration/StudentSummary?studentId=575173#
https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us
http://Www-pes.stjohns.k12.fl.us
http://palenciaelementarypto.weebly.com
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsurveys.stjohns.k12.fl.us%2FTakeSurvey.aspx%3FSurveyID%3Dpesattendance&data=05%7C01%7CSilvia.BorraInGalli%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C0bd2c9b486ce47a4c8f708da89ed625f%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e8443
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